Focusing on Global Missions victory reports, points of interest, prayer needs, and special requests from foreign soil...
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PHILIPPINES - Special apprecia-
tion to Reverend Richard Flowers
(Mesquite, TX), and Missionary Allan
Shalm for your sacrifice and your
anointed ministry in Word! With a crowd
of 6,000 people at the Philippine
General Conference, the sounds of
worship reverberated throughout the
stadium. A total of 220 received the
Holy Spirit in the last service and one
lame man rose up and walked after
three years in a wheelchair—Roger
Buckland

JAPAN - One hundred thirty one
souls were filled with the Holy Ghost,
and one hundred and seven were bap-
tized in Jesus’ name throughout Japan
in 2016. Twelve new preaching points
were started last year, and we just
approved eight new works to be plant-
ed in four new prefectures this spring.
We are very excited about the growth
the Lord is giving us in Japan!—David
and Angela Doan
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GUATEMALA - This year we tried
something new. Instead of having all
the Sunday school teachers travel from
all of Central America, we held three
seminars in three different countries.
The first one was held in the country of
Panama where we had ninety-two
teachers and pastors who came from
both Costa Rica and Panama. In
Honduras, there were ninety-six that
came from Nicaragua and Honduras.
The last one was held in El Salvador for
the countries of Guatemala, El
Salvador and Belize with 285 in atten-
dance. This means that we had a total
of 473 pastors and teachers that left the
seminars knowing that they truly have
been “Called” (our theme) to go about
the Father's business.—Lynn Jewett

ARGENTINA - A Iot of work and
effort went into getting things ready for
the new school year, but on March 13,
the 2017 Bible school term started. The
classrooms and dorms are full to capac-
ity as young men and women have ded-
icated themselves to the preparation for
the harvest field. The correspondence
Bible school has grown to 120 students
enrolled. These include many who
would like to attend our on-site school,
but are unable to do so. Still they study
by correspondence and God has
blessed. The Bible school annex in
Bahia Blanca is doing tremendous and
will graduate its first class this yearl—
Michael and Miriam Sponsler

El Salvador Bible
School

The Bible school in El Salvador is in
deperate need of equipment for fur-
nishing. This includes photocopiers,
printers, paper, as well as tables and
chairs. A donation of any amount
towards this project will be a great
blessing.

To donate to this project, please
reference project number
GMGP.3080.2204.

Mozambique Church
Roof

A church in Mozambique is in need
of a major repair for their church roof
for the safety of the congregation.
The cost of a proper repair is
$3,500.00.

To donate to this project, please
reference project
GMGP.1180.2102.

number

Please send your
donations to:

Global Missions
36 Research Park Ct.
Weldon Spring, MO 63304

Go to www.globalmissions.com for the latest news from foreign fields.
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Join use for the following Global Missions seminars:

Pastors in Chinese Evangelism and Discipleship
Bruce Howell, Roger Buckland and Lynden Shalm

Women in Global Missions
Angie Clark and Cylinda Nickel

Missionaries Sharing Their Stories
Bryan Abernathy and panel

Pastors in India Evangelism and Discipleship
Bruce Howell and Lynden Shalm

g

]

} QIBL & UPCI

Focal Points is a publication of Global Missions, UPCI, 36 Research Park Court, Weldon Spring, MO 63304.



